
Robert S. Karlman 
 
3/25/66 
 
Dear Dr. Ferrater: 
 
I have been looking forward to seeing you here on April 4, but unfortunately will not be 
able to attend your lecture. Would it be possible for us to get together on Tuesday, April 
5? Kindly advise, there are a few matters I would really enjoy to discuss with you. 
 
Sincerely 
 
[Signatura] 
 
PS. My telephone is 203-488-6425 


